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ADVENT ACTIVITIES 

 

Our Rams are excited to celebrate Advent this year.  

All are welcome to join us for the following events. 

 

Monday, December 9 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass 

7:40 a.m. 

 

Friday, December 13 

Rosary in the Church for  

cancer patients and survivors 

1:45 p.m. 

 

Monday, December 16 

Advent Prayer Service in Church 

1:45 p.m. 

 

 

DECEMBER SERVICE PROJECT 

 

Our Student Council has organized a coat drive for 

the Salvation Army for our December service 

project.  If you have any gently used coats that you 

no longer need, we are happy to donate them for 

you.  Coats may be dropped off at the school office 

through December 18.   

 

We will also have a free dress for donations on 

Friday, December 13.  All proceeds will benefit 

the Salvation Army.   

 

 

YOUTH GROUP CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

Join us for a festive and fun-filled Christmas Party 

with the Good Shepherd Jr. High (6th – 8th 

graders) Youth Group! Sunday, December 15 in the 

gym from 5-7 PM. Come enjoy games, food, 

and lots of holiday cheer! Don’t forget to bring a 

$10 gift for our White Elephant gift exchange. 

We can’t wait to celebrate the Incarnation with you! 

Afterwards, feel free to hang out with Jesus at 

ARISE from 7-8 PM in the church. 

To get Youth Group updates, join REMIND 

@gsjhyg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CHOICE FOR ALL 

 

When it comes to universal school choice, it is 

going to take all of us! It is going to take a 

combined effort from schools, families, students, 

and community leaders across the state to let our 

legislators know that school choice is for ALL 

Hoosier families. 

To build an effective army of advocates, the 

Institute for Quality Education (IQE), My School 

Options (MSO), and the Indiana Non-Public 

Education Association (INPEA) are working 

together on an advocacy plan to rival any other in 

the past. One of the key pieces to these efforts is 

obtaining stories from parents across the state. 

Help us tell the story of universal school choice by 

completing the below form using the link and 

telling us about your experience with the Choice 

Scholarship (voucher) Program. 

 

2025 Across the Finish Line Parent 

Questionnaire: https://action.i4qed.org/a/across-

finish-line-parent-questionnaire 

 

In the meantime, do not hesitate to reach out to me 

if you have any questions! You can reach me by 

email at taki.floutsis@i4qed.org or by phone at 

219-308-3392 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 

Please mark your calendars for our Preschool 

through Grade 5 Christmas program on Thursday, 

December 12.   

We will have two performances that day-  

1:00 and 6:30 p.m.   

 

We hope you can join us! 
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